From: Raed Mansour 
Sent: Monday, April 02, 2018 12:38 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Request for Review of Invitation for Plenary & Attending Meeting

Dear Mr. Berlin,

As per required after travel, I am submitting this summary:

I attended Community of Practice for Public Health Improvement and Innovation Open Forum Meeting  hosted by the National Network of Public Health Institutes and the Public Health National Center for Innovations where I was a Plenary Speaker and Breakout Session panelist from 3/29 – 30/2018 in Louisville, KY where all expenses are covered directly by the hosts. I shared our work for the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation Data Across Sectors of Health Grant Lead Paint Hazard Data Sharing Across Sectors of Health project.  I also attended the conference where we learned public health improvement and innovation methods, and networked across other health departments to help learn of new solutions in community health and prevention strategies to further our mission of preventing illness and promoting health for city residents.

Thank you,

Raed

Raed Mansour

Director, Office of Innovation

Chicago Department of Public Health

